

## March 30, 2018

Mr. Steve Andras Assistant City Engineer Aurora, IL

Dear Mr. Andras,

I work with Beau Klingbeil who manages our Chicago-area aircraft service center. As part of our application for a lease at the Aurora Municipal Airport, we calculated our proposed minimum as follows:

Revenue received for 6 months October 2017 through March 2018: \$1,064,169.81

Annualized expected revenue at present run rate: \$2,128,339.62

Hypothesize annual revenue if severe (53%) business downturn: \$1,000,000.00

Multiplied by 1.5%: \$15,000.00

We certainly expect our business activity to remain at or above our current revenue run rate, but in terms of calculating a minimum annual amount, we believe \$15,000.00 to be a reasonable amount.

Please contact us with any questions or comments.

Best regards,

Kevin Gould
Chief Operating Officer
ONE Aviation
Parent company of Eclipse Aerospace
kevin.gould@oneaviation.aero

cell: (425) 218-3723



